
Volunteer Dress Code for Open Cupboard

To ensure safety, professionalism, and a comfortable environment for all volunteers, please
adhere to the following dress code guidelines while volunteering at our food shelf:

1. Footwear:
○ Closed-Toed Shoes: For your safety, all volunteers are required to wear

closed-toed shoes. Sneakers, boots, or other sturdy shoes are recommended.
No sandals, flip-flops, or open-toed footwear is allowed.

2. Clothing:
○ Comfortable and Practical: Wear clothing that you can move comfortably in, as

you may be standing, bending, or lifting items.
○ Modest and Appropriate: Please avoid clothing that is overly revealing, such as

low-cut tops, short shorts, or midriff-baring shirts. T-shirts and long pants are
recommended.

○ No Offensive Graphics: Clothing should be free of any offensive or
inappropriate logos, slogans, or images.

○ Avoid Loose or Dangling Items: Loose sleeves, scarves, or jewelry can be
hazardous around equipment and should be avoided.

3. Personal Hygiene:
○ Cleanliness: Please ensure that your clothing is clean and in good repair. Good

personal hygiene is important in maintaining a pleasant environment for
everyone.

○ Hair: If you have long hair, please tie it back or secure it in a way that keeps it out
of your face and off the food.

4. Accessories:
○ Minimal Jewelry: To avoid losing items or creating hazards, please wear

minimal jewelry. Avoid wearing large rings, bracelets, or long necklaces.
5. Weather Considerations:

○ Layering: The food shelf may vary in temperature, so consider bringing a
sweater or jacket. For outdoor activities, dress according to the weather.

6. Identification:
○ Volunteer Name Tags: Please wear your volunteer name tag at all times while

on-site.

By following these guidelines, we can ensure a safe and respectful environment for all
volunteers and clients. Thank you for your cooperation and dedication to helping our
community!


